
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

It has been a long term but with a fabulous  
finish!  The children (and staff) have excelled 
themselves with wonderful Christmas                      
Performances.   A reduced rehearsal schedule 
didnèt dampen the Christmas Spirit or                      
enthusiasm! 

They have been a wonderful way to end the 
term, add in a few parties, a special visitor who 
flew in specially to meet our younger children 
and a Woodlands Christmas Karaoke.                  
Christmas has certainly been celebrated at 
Woodlands.  

On a different note, we are sad to wave good-
bye to Miss Thompson, who has been a very 
valued member of staff for the past few years.  
Miss Thompson is leaving to work with children 
with moderate learning difficulties, where we 
know she will make an incredible difference.  
We wish Miss Thompson all the best for the  
future.  

May we take this opportunity to wish all our              
families a very happy and peaceful Christmas. 

We look forward to welcoming our children 
back on Monday 8th January, 2018. 

Mrs Newton and all the staff at Woodlands 

Friday 22nd December 2017 



The Nativity Story as told by our 
incredible writers in Reception.  
Olivia Jennings and Ellie Day.  


